
ArtPrize Field Trip Letter to Parents/Guardians

Dear Parents and Guardians!

We are excited to announce that our school will be visiting ArtPrize on
______________________. This field trip promises an enriching experience, allowing
students to explore a diverse range of artworks and engage with the incredible displays.

On the day of our visit, please ensure that your child is prepared with the following:
Comfortable play clothes that can get dirty.
Layers of clothing (sweaters, sweatshirts, or jackets) to adapt to the weather.
Comfortable walking shoes (or boots if it has been rainy).
Sunscreen or a hat for sun protection.
Also, please make sure your child has access to any necessary medications or inhalers
for allergies, asthma, or other conditions.

This is a free trip! But kindly submit the money and the permission slip by
_________________.

Thank you for your cooperation and support in making this field trip to ArtPrize a memorable
and educational experience for our students.

Sincerely,

Thank you for joining us at ArtPrize!
We are excited to see you!

See more at cultivategrandrapids.org


